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Safe & Well – April 2018 

 

To:  All Branches 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

Please see attached the April edition of Safe and Well newsletter with contributions from our 

USRs and field teams.  This edition has a focus on various aspects of power plus the launch of 

the new eyewear range.  May’s edition will focus in on summer safety topics to raise 

awareness. 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

Dave Joyce 

National Health, Safety & Environment Officer 


